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Nomination of Alexandre Servais for Bureau member
Dear liberal friends,

On behalf of Les Jeunes MR, we have the real pleasure to adress to you the nomination of Alexandre
Servais to run for bureau member at the upcoming Lymec electoral spring congress in Prague.

Alexandre, as the former International Officer of Les Jeunes MR and an active member of our
organization, is a strong candidate for this position. He has proved his true commitment to the
european liberal family the past few years.

He used to be involved in several european projects for the future of Europe within LYMEC initiatives.
Because of years of experience within LYMEC, he knows how the LYMEC bureau works and has good
relationships with the others member organizations of the european liberal family.

On top of an incredible political understanding and a fundamental plaesure to work with, we are sure
Alexandre is a must have for the betterment of the LYMEC bureau regarding his ideas.

We strongly believe that Alexandre’s political experience, his knowledge of LYMEC, as well as his
appreciated personality will contribute to a successful contribution to the LYMEC Bureau.

Alexandre is European by heart, liberal by soul, and a great candidate to put forward for the liberal
future in Europe.

Sincerely,

Laura HIDALGO Olivier HUMBLET

President of Jeunes MR Internal Officer of Jeunes MR




